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PARKING!! 

 

Over this week we have had three separate complaints about the poor parking and 

decision making of car users when arriving or leaving school.  

I have requested Police Community Officer presence and also referred onto to 

Highways and our local Councillor: Roger Ryan. Please also contact these agencies 

to register your feelings: 

r.ryan@cllrnorwich.gov.uk 

We are also meeting with a local residents group looking at positive solutions to this 

issue. 

But…in the meantime…our pupils want you to: 

PARK SAFELY!! 

Go by the speed limit 

Leave spaces between cars 

Pay attention!!  

Remember we’re only little and you may not 

see us 

Never park on the zig-zag lines-they’re for 

ambulances or fire engines to keep US safe 

Don’t just stop on the road 

Try not to block the pavements 

(Magpies Class Year 2- who had plenty more 

they wanted to add…!!!) 
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